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The Fleming College Students Association, College Facilities and Student Services collaborated to bring 
the screening of Switch to the Fleming College Frost Campus.  The screening was held as part of the 
Fleming College’s Earth Hour events.  Prior to the screening, the film was introduced by Kayla Smith 
from Energy Management Specialist Fleming College Facilities.  A diverse audience gathered for the 
event,consisting of students, faculty, staff, and community members.  
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There was no discussion following the screening.


